
 
 

December 24, 2014 
 

President's Message 
 
 
To the College of Staten Island family: 
 
The senseless deaths of Officer Wenjian Liu and Officer Rafael Ramos strike a poignant chord during a season 
which is traditionally one of remembrance and celebration.  
 
The College of Staten Island family joins the officers' families, the Staten Island Academy family, and families 
across Staten Island as we grieve their loss, and are reminded of the importance of togetherness during these 
difficult times.  
 
The families of Officer Liu, a part-time student at CSI from 2001-2004, and Officer Ramos, whose son 
graduated from Staten Island Academy in 2013, will be remembered and honored by our thoughts and 
prayers this holiday season. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
William J. Fritz, PhD 
President 


